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• The Working Group had some 
turnover with the departure of 
Robert Seastrom following his 
election to the Board of 
Trustees, and the 
subsequent addition of Brian 
Jones, whom we are very happy 
to welcome.

• Other current members 
are Matthew Wilder, Kat Hunter 
and Chris Tacit.

• Eddie Diego supporting us has 
proven to be very valuable as 
his Registration Services 
Department experience is 
helpful to our work.

About the Working Group
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• Our most recent work focused on Section 2 of the NRPM.

• That work has since translated into some policy proposals, 
including a few that are editorial in nature.

• Those proposals are currently winding their way through the 
Policy Development Process.

What have we been doing?
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• With the aid of a handy spreadsheet tool prepared by Matthew 
Wilder, we are reviewing the various provisions in Section 4 of 
the NRPM.

• Our objective is to identify provisions that should be deleted or 
clarified.

• Once we have identified all potential changes, we will group 
them into a sensible number of proposals, some of which may 
be editorial. 

What are we doing now?
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• In some cases, staff input is 
needed to inform our 
classification and proposed 
changes

• We work hard to balance the 
objective of not having too 
many proposals injected into 
the PDP at once to avoid an 
unworkable "omnibus"

What are we doing now?




